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                           Official  Announcement: Festival to be cancelled. 

After much deliberation, it is with heavy heart that the 2020 Management Committee for Warwick’s 

iconic Jumpers and Jazz in July Festival wishes to officially convey the cancellation of this year’s 

event. 

In consideration of present and possibly ongoing community restrictions, which in turn would impact 

other events related to the festival,  and the cancellation of other festivals both in Australia and New 

Zealand scheduled for later in the year, it has become imperative that we make a decision, and 

advise the public of our stance. 

We are also in tandem with the Warwick Art Gallery’s necessary decision to postpone the Tree 

Jumpers competition and Yarntopian Front Room installation – both integral components of the 

Jumpers and Jazz Festival. 

The committee extends a warm invitation to Festival fans and newcomers to a fabulous 2021 event 

– hoping of course that the world by then will once again be free to celebrate as community! 

Advice of the Festival cancellation is  available on website, Facebook and Instagram sites. 

www.jumpersandjazz.com.au ; 0491 070 017;  jumpersandjazzinjuly@gmail.com 
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